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Friday, June 3, 2022. 
 

Public Service Association Industrial Action  
Next Wednesday, June 8 

 
Dear Parents, Grandparents and Caregivers, 
 
On May 30, the Public Service Association of NSW (PSA) informed the Department 
of a planned 24-hour strike to take place on Wednesday June 8, 2022.  

While our school will still be open and there will not be any direct impact to 
teaching, there may be significant impact to the admin and learning support 
provided on the day, as a result of school administrative and support staff (SASS) 
participating in the industrial action. 

If this action impacts your child due to their specific needs, we will contact you 
directly with further information as we seek to establish alternative arrangements. 

Regards, 

 
Mrs Michelle Huddleston 
Principal 
 


